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I vehemently oppose the idea that we should eliminate voting by mail. The most 

problem caused from voting from mail has been the fires started in ballot boxes last 

election cycle and all this will do is mean that the attacks on voting will be on actual 

people. That idea absolutely terrifies me. Keep our voting as safe as it can be and 

strike down this proposition. 


